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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

According to the Department of Agriculture, Food, and Forestry, these changes to Nutrient 

Management Plans does not create a fiscal impact for the agency. Additionally, the Oklahoma 

Conservation Commission, which helps farmers write Nutrient Management Plans does not 

believe these changes will currently increase the fiscal impact of the agency helping with these. 

Therefore, there is no fiscal impact to the State.  

 

Prepared By: Mariah Searock, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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